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Out-of-hours utility work on 
Carter Street, Lidcombe 
Hill Road Upgrade 

August 2025 
 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is upgrading Hill 
Road between Parramatta Road and 
Bombay Street to the south and Old Hill 
Link to the north to the north to improve 
connectivity to Carter Street Precinct, 
Sydney Olympic Park and surrounding 
areas. 

 

What work are we doing?  
Ausgrid utility work will be carried out at night and 
includes, establishing a temporary work site, utility 
investigations and electrical cut over to new 
cables. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be on site for up to two night shifts on 
Monday 1 September (contingency shifts on 
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Tuesday 2 and Wednesday 3 September) and 
Monday 8 September, weather permitting. 
Working hours are 7pm to 5am the following day.  

We will be working on the road shoulder, footpath 
and in the verge area on Carter Street near 
Canning Street, Lidcombe.  

Location of work area 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact 

 

 

 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 934 229 

 

hillroadcommunity@abergeldie.com 

 

nswroads.work/hill-road 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

Interpreter service 

For languages other than English  
call 131 450 
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